Dear Friends in the Lord,

You may remember that in our last letter we mentioned that we were having a meeting on 3rd
March with the buyer concerning the sale of the property at the Voice of the Gospel ministries
to see where we were going as far as the sale was concerned.

This meeting went very well and it looks as if the sale will finally go ahead. The buyer has
changed his plans for the use of the property which means that there shouldn't be any more
opposition on the part of the local authorities for his project to go ahead. All going well the sale
should be finalised around September or October of this year. We continue of course to put this
whole project before the Lord. We will keep you informed as to what happens.

The Alpha course continues to give much encouragement. Another session took place last
night, Friday 31st, and seven invited people were present. The couple that joined the group
later than the others and the five others who have come along from the beginning.

Now another couple along with a friend have asked to do a course. This means that a second
group will start up on Monday evening, the 3rd, with a new group leading it. The new people
are a work colleague of one of the young women in the church, her husband and a friend of
the wife of the couple. This is most encouraging and we pray that this new group will produce
fruit for the Lord's glory.

Another day of outreach will take place on Saturday 8th April in the town of Aix-en-Provence.
This will be the third outreach of this kind. Special packs of litterature will be prepared in the
morning presenting the Easter message and then out on the streets in the afternoon for a time
of distribution and contacting.

There have been interesting contacts made during the first two outreaches and we pray again
for a time of blessing.

One of the women from Alison's literacy class is in hospital at the moment as the result of a
fall and a broken pelvis. She fell during a pilgrimage to the Mecca that all good practicing
Muslims make at least once in a lifetime. We were able to go and see her and we were able to
pray with her. She was very touched that we went to see her and we do pray for this lady, "O",
and ask that the Lord will touch her heart. We continue to pray for the other ladies who attend
these classes that the light of the Gospel will shine into their hearts.

We join again in thanking you for your fellowship with us in prayer and in sending our warm
greetings in the Lord,

Graham and Alison
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